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Mr. John M. Griffin, Senior Vice President EJordan

Energy Supply JNGrace

Arkansas Power & Light Company RSLee

P. 0. Box 551 PMKreutzer

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203 ACRS (10)

Dear Mr. Griffin:

We have completed our evaluation of your responses to NRC Generic Letter
81-14, "Seismic Qualification of Auxiliary Feedwater Systems," dated
February 10, 1981. We conclude that the auxiliary feedwater system at
ANO-2 has sufficient seismic capability to withstand earthquakes up to

the postulated Safe Shutdown Earthquake and accomplish its safety function.

A copy of our Safety Evaluation with the attached Technical Evaluation
Report from our contractor, Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory, is

enclosed.
Sincerely,
Original signed by
James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing
Enclosure:
As stated

cc: See next page
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